
SPECIAL ORDER OF THE DAY 

By 

MAJOR-GENERAL D.E. CAYLEY, C.M.G. 

COMMANDING 29th DIVISION 

 

********** 

 

 In bidding Goodbye to the ROYAL GUERNSEY LIGHT INFANTRY on their 

departure from the 29th Division, I wish to place on record my great regret at their 

withdrawal. During the 6 months the Regiment has been with the Division, they have 

constantly displayed high qualities of courage and resolution. Both at CAMBRAI and in 

the recent fighting around HAZEBROUCK, nothing could have been finer than their 

conduct. Their record, though short, is one on which they and their fellow islanders can 

look back upon with the greatest pride. 

 

 I wish Lieut. Col. De HAVILLAND and all RANKS all good fortune in the 

future. 

 

 

D. E. Cayley 

         Major-General, 

24th APRIL 1918.      Commanding 29th Division. 

 

 


